
 
 

        October 31, 2023 
 
 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 
The enclosed statement is issued by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation and transmitted for 

filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York regarding 
change in adjustments. 

 

PSC No. 12 - Gas 
 

 
Applicable to 

Statement Number Service Classes 
Statement of Firm Transportation Rates FTR – 304 6, 11, 12 & 13 

 
 

Statement FTR-304 was corrected to reflect the revision to the Winter Bundled Sales (“WBS”) carrying 
charge component of the WBS demand rate, resulting in a $0.01 decrease in the “Other Components of WBS” line 
item shown on the statement. As Statement FTR-304 will automatically supersede pending Statement FTR-303. 
Moreover, FTR-303 can be cancelled.  

  
 
 
 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Joseph Hally 
Vice President 
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